
Via email 23/11/2011 
From R. Bruce 
 
 
 
Thanks for including me in the consultation process and providing me with an opportunity to 
provide feedback. 
I really like the document, it is straight to the point, clear and respectful in the language used. 
There is a formatting error on page 27 where there needs to be a line space between the 
end of subheading sections. 
  

kind regards, 

Rosie Bruce 


